
 

REPORT ON MEMORIAL SOCCER MATCH 

 

Organized by the International Affairs Cell, Sandip University, Nashik 

 

Introduction: 

The International Affairs Cell at Sandip University, Nashik, took the initiative to organize a 

Memorial Soccer Match in honor of our late International student, Lt. Abraham A Woart from 

Liberia. The heartfelt tribute aimed to commemorate his memory and celebrate the spirit of unity 

among students from various African nations. 

 

Event Details: 

 

Date: February 27, 2024 

Venue: Sandip University Football Ground 

Objective: 

The primary objective of the Memorial Soccer Match was to pay homage to the departed soul of 

our beloved international student, Lt. Abraham A Woart, who sadly passed away on February 21, 

2024. 

 

Participants: 

The match featured teams representing Liberia and an All-African Team, fostering a sense of 

camaraderie and togetherness among the participating students. This initiative aimed to promote 

cultural exchange and strengthen the bonds between students from different African nations. 

 

Event Highlights: 

The Memorial Soccer Match began with a touching tribute to Lt. Abraham A Woart, where 

attendees observed a minute of silence. This solemn moment allowed everyone to reflect on the 

cherished memories of our late student. The match itself was characterized by spirited competition, 

showcasing the enthusiasm and sportsmanship inherent in our international student community. 

 

 

 



 

Result: 

The match ended with a sense of shared accomplishment and unity, reinforcing the message that 

despite the competitive spirit, the event was ultimately about coming together in remembrance of 

a dear friend and colleague. 

 

Acknowledgments: 

The success of the Memorial Soccer Match wouldn't have been possible without the collective 

effort of the International Affairs Cell, the participating teams, and the support of the entire Sandip 

University community. Special thanks to everyone who contributed to making this event a 

meaningful and memorable tribute. 

 

Conclusion: 

The Memorial Soccer Match organized by the International Affairs Cell served as a fitting tribute 

to the memory of Lt. Abraham A Woart. Beyond the realm of sports, the event promoted a sense 

of solidarity among the international student community, emphasizing the university's 

commitment to fostering cultural understanding and friendship. May this memorial match stand as 

a testament to the enduring bonds formed within our diverse and vibrant academic community. 
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